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Thank you Mr. President,

Greece warmly welcomes the delegation of Poland to the UPR.

We recognise the progress achieved since the last review. 

We commend Poland’s swift reaction to the invasion of Ukraine and especially the hosting of more than one point four millions of Ukrainian refugees since February this year. 

We appreciate the allocation of financial support to communes for the purpose of providing supplementary nutrition to families with low income or facing difficult situations.

Greece would like to offer the following recommendations:

1)  Continue to pursue efforts to combat ill-treatment by police  
forces,

2)  Ensure that efforts to implement judicial reforms continue to be observed, especially with regards to guaranteeing that the judicial system is free from control by the executive and legislative branches,

3) Consider adopting a government hate crime action plan, in order to achieve enhanced reporting, assistance and accountability for such crimes.

We wish Poland a very successful review.


I thank you.
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